Date : 5/3/2021 10:19:10 AM

From : "Pete Eyre"

To : "Wes Pringle"

Subject : Re: 6450 West Sunset Blvd - Letter Ready for Review

Thanks Wes!

On Thu, Apr 29, 2021 at 4:33 PM Wes Pringle <wes.pringle@lacity.org> wrote:
Hi Pete,

The letter is ready to go.

Wes

On Tue, Apr 27, 2021 at 5:05 PM Pete Eyre <peter.eyre@]lacity.org> wrote:
Hi Wes,

I've finished the draft for this letter. The PDF is attached & saved in the
project folder, and the word doc is saved in the 2021 letters folder.

Regarding the LOS table on this, there were 4 intersections where one
of the LOS got worse:

» Wilcox/Selma: AM went from level B to C
» Wilcox/Sunset: PM went from level C to D
+ Cole/De Longpre: PM went from level C to D
+ Wilcox/Fountain: AM went from level C to D

Included in the table was a queue length analysis, and none of the above
concerns contributed to "unacceptable queue" (as defined by TAG).
Because of this, I included in the letter the typical wording "DOT
reviewed....adequately discloses operational concerns” in the circulation
section.

Let me know if there are any changes or updates you'd like me to make!

Pete

Pete Eyre, EIT

Transportation Engineering Associate |
Metro Development Review
Planning & Land Use Development
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